St. Peter Cathedral



Campaign Newsletter

## PLEDGE TOTAL SURPASSES 1.5 MILLION!!!

## COMMITTEE MEMBERS RECOGNIZED

Every important challenge we face as a Parish Family provides us with an opportunity to grow stronger as we work together toward our shared goals. Therefore, it is most important to have a leadership team with a heart for our mission and passion for a vibrant faith life within our Cathedral parish. Our deepest gratitude extends to the members of the Campaign Committee who have given of their time and talents to ensure the success of our project.

## Msgr. Michael Steber

Tim Bennett Mark Canale Co-Chair Co-Chair

Diane Giddens Sandy Jurkovich Mick Kreis Steve Lynott Katelyn Napier Sue Pap

Fr. Ben Rivard John Trudeau

## ~ VOLUNTEERS APPRECIATED~

A special note of thanks is due to our volunteers who helped with phone calls, mailings and receptions. Your effort and enthusiasm have been outstanding!

THANK YOU FOR ALL OF YOUR HELP!!